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The MISSION of the Hillsdale High School Foundation is to fund the shortfall 
between what the school district gives our school and what our students need to 
thrive and succeed. 

. 
 
 WELCOME BACK AND A BIG WELCOME TO OUR NEW HILLSDALE FAMILIES! 
  
As students are meeting their new teachers and starting new subjects, the HHS site 
council, which includes faculty, staff and parents, has already met and 
determined the priorities that will best serve our students. 
  
The Family Partnership Program (FPP) is how our Hillsdale families can help raise 
the $360,000 needed to fund critical areas which unfortunately are not fully funded 
by the school district: 
  
 

 Staffing for Small Learning Communities 

 Technology upgrades 

 Professional development and time for teacher release days (See article below) 

 Grants to booster clubs (athletics, dance, drama and music) and PTSO 

 After school learning center 
  
The recommended contribution level is $500 per student, but we encourage families to give at whatever level they are able. Last 
year we received support from 33% of our families. Imagine what we could accomplish if more families helped! 
  
This past school year, 2015-16, we were successful in reaching our goal with the tremendous support of Hillsdale families, alumni 
and corporations (see full Donor Roll at the end of this newsletter). I want to express my sincere thanks to them all.for their past 
support. 
  
Please join with other Hillsdale families by contributing to the Family Partnership Program (FPP) for this academic year, 2016-
17. We want to give our students, faculty and staff the resources they need to strive and succeed. We can't do this without you. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Jennifer Russell,  Executive Director,  HHSF 
  

. 

 
Foundation Funded Professional Development over the Summer  
Your contributions to the Hillsdale High School Foundation allowed Hillsdale to support an array of professional development 
opportunities over the summer that would have been impossible without your generosity. This past summer, over twenty staff 
members met at CSM to consider and discuss equity issues in education and design advisory curriculum that addressed race and 
gender and other topics related to equity in our community. Advisory teams met over the summer to welcome new staff members 
and prepare curriculum and activities. Teacher teams took a day to meet in advance of the school year to pre-plan lesson units 
and projects. Teachers attended Google training and a week-long workshop on English instruction hosted at Stanford University. 
Two teachers that are pursuing Career Technical Education certifications and others met to revise and improve our senior 
defense and portfolio system. School was out, but there was a lot happening at Hillsdale this summer! 

http://www.hillsdalehsfoundation.org/
http://hillsdalehsfoundation.org/who-we-are/
https://app.etapestry.com/cart/HillsdaleFoundation/default/index.php
mailto:execdirector@hillsdalehsfoundation.org


  

Hillsdale New Classroom Building Opens January 2017 
With 10 new science laboratories and classrooms, along with our World Language and Child Development classes, Hillsdale will 
be able to meet the growing demand for advanced science classes: A.P. science sections have increased from 5 to 9 in just the 
past six years. The new rooms will include more open space, modern lab areas, improved technology and be clustered around 
common storage and planning spaces for the Biology and Chemistry teams.   As the foundation doesn't have to fund these types 
of capital projects, We will be supporting these new classrooms with new equipment and technology to equip this new state of the 
art building. Stay tuned for the Grand Opening announcement which will include a guided tour for parents and students! 
  

 
Principal Jeff Gilbert at the Ceremonial Signing of the Last Beam 
  
  

Good Bye to Beloved Faculty Members 

We are sad to see the departure of a number of beloved faculty members following the 2015-16 school year, and wish them the 
best in their new endeavors. In our next newsletter we will introduce our new faculty and staff. 
  
Rebecca Bucher, Marrakech counselor, will stay in the district and oversee the implementation of a new Multi-Tiered Student 
Support program that will create a network of supports for students struggling with mental health issues. Rebecca's positive 
energy and incredible people skills benefitted hundreds of students and families during her nine years at Hillsdale and will ensure 
that this new program is truly special.  
 
 Karl Lindgren-Streicher, Florence World History teacher, is moving to British Columbia with his fiancée and taking his 
enthusiasm and dedication with him to another lucky school. Mr. L-S was known for his ability to connect with students and his 
passion for his work and team and students. Karl was a pioneer in the use of technology at Hillsdale and gave many hours to the 
support of the Hillsdale community-both our students and teachers. 
  
Crystal Maglio, Kyoto World History teacher and advisor, has taken a new job as the director of curriculum and instruction at a 
charter high school in the East Bay in order to be closer to home. Crystal was an incredible force for positive change at Hillsdale 
after coming to our school from a small school in the Bronx. Crystal is a leader in literacy instruction and was Hillsdale's 
professional development coordinator for the past two years. She is an incredibly bright and thoughtful educator and her passion 
for equity in education has led her to a new opportunity in Hayward. We wish her all the best and will miss her greatly. 
  
Mindy Trisko has been an amazing Health and Child Development teacher at Hillsdale since the retirement of Linda Duerson. 
Mindy was able to lead difficult discussions on the most sensitive and important health issues in her classes while inspiring our 
teenagers to care for dozens of pre-school students in our child development classes. Mindy was always positive and loved our 
kids and her programs. She has taken a new position in San Jose, teaching fashion design, which is her true love as a teacher. 
She will be a great addition to her new school. 
  
Emma Ross, Marrakech Biology teacher, is moving to Washington State to enjoy the Douglas Firs and precipitation and to be 
near her family. Emma came to us from Lowell High School by way of Stanford and brought a deep vision for her curriculum that 
included labs, inquiry problems and group projects. Emma always had students discovering and finding answers and was positive 
and enthusiastic at every turn. 
 
 
  



Thank you and Best Wishes to Dedicated HHS FOUNDATION Board Members 

We want to extend our heartfelt thanks to three departing Board Members for their years of service to the Foundation.  
  
Todd Zucker (HHS '63). During his nine years on the Board, Todd has served as its co-founder, president, and treasurer.  More 
importantly, Todd brought his commitment to Hillsdale High School, his business experience, and his selfless integrity to 
conceptualizing, developing, and supporting the Hillsdale High School Foundation.  
  
Along with his wife Linda (former HHS math teacher), Todd has been a major donor to the Foundation and has served as a 
constant keeper of the Foundation's vision to act as the legal and structural fund-raising umbrella organization at Hillsdale, and to 
raise funds for identified needs in support of the students of Hillsdale High School and the school's Small Learning Communities 
(SLCs) programming. 
  
Todd will be missed but not missing.  He will continue to provide leadership to the HHSF's Alumni Association Committee as it 
pursues its mission to reach, serve and engage all Hillsdale alumni and their families; to foster a lifelong connection between the 
High School and its graduates; and to provide Hillsdale High School with goodwill and support. 
  
Lisa Tsuruoka has been a Foundation Board member for the past 4 years.  She has been a major supporter and contributor 
through being in charge of many fundraising activities. Lisa has sold many engraved bricks for the football field walkway, as well 
as engraved seat plaques for the auditorium and little theater.  She has managed the sales of preferred seating for graduation, 
and ordered food in mass quantities for Foundation-sponsored events such as the Hall of Fame and Donor Appreciation.  She 
showed up at every school event, urging attendees to contribute to the Foundation.  In fact, Lisa continued on the Board even 
after her youngest child had already graduated!  We have been truly fortunate and blessed to have Lisa with the Foundation.  
  
Brett Dyer. It didn't matter that Brett had never served on a board or was new to Hillsdale High School. He stepped up to the 
plate and consistently hit homeruns by being willing to tackle tough tasks, being passionate for Small Learning Communities and 
being dedicated to sustaining the Foundation and its mission. He joined the board four years ago when he signed on as 
Treasurer. In his third year, he also took on the role of Vice President in preparation for his fourth year as President. During his 
tenure Brett oversaw the Foundation's finances and improved reporting methods, helped establish the Hillsdale Sustainability 
Board, participated in various board committees and led the Foundation to achieve an unprecedented fundraising goal. Brett's dry 
wit and strong work ethic will be missed. We wish him, his wife Anna and their children all the best in the coming year. 
  

. 
 

. 
 
The Hillsdale High School Alumni Association, operating under the umbrella of the 
Hillsdale High School Foundation, is proud to support today's Hillsdale Knights.  Our 
mission is to reach, serve and engage all Hillsdale alumni and their families; to foster a 
lifelong connection between the High School and its graduates; and to provide Hillsdale 
High School with goodwill and support. 
  

Over the nine-year life of the HHSF, Hillsdale alumni have contributed an average of $50,000/year in restricted and unrestricted 
funds.  This past year's donations totaled $51,000, including $10,600 for the After School Study Program in honor of alumnus 
Mike Abbott, and $5,000 in scholarships memorializing past Hillsdale principal, Paul Armstrong.  We acknowledge with great 
appreciation our current donors (listed below). 
  
HHSAA efforts to connect with Hillsdale graduates, both students and their parents, include two annual events. On December 3

rd
, 

the Alumni will be hosting the 21
st
 Olde Knights' Luncheon. This coming spring, in conjunction with Hillsdale, we will be co-hosting 

the 3
rd

 annual Hillsdale High School Hall of Fame Induction Ceremony. 
  
To learn more about our Alumni activities and to join the Association, we invite you to visit our website at hillsdalehsalumni.org.  
  

. 
 
  

Foundation Donors 

HHSF is deeply grateful to the following current families, community members, alumni and corporations for their generous gifts 
received this past school year. For Knights and up donors, please contact Jennifer Russell at 

execdirector@hillsdalehsfoundation.org if there is any issue with the way your name has been listed so we can correct it 

before engraving it on the plaque to hang in Sir Cedric's Court. 
  

. 
 

http://hillsdalehsalumni.org/
mailto:execdirector@hillsdalehsfoundation.org


 
MAJESTY    
Yeturu and Subha Aahlad Rick and Donnakerri Hofstetter 
Marc Chiang 
  
ROYALTY    
Mike and Norma Bower Joanne Spetz and Zain Saidin 
Ali and Kevin Fried John and Rosemarie Shield 
Elizardo and Cassandra Fuentes Todd and Elizabeth Struble 
Peter and Korey McKean Wendy and Jeremy Verba 
Margaret Motamed 
  
DUKE   
Anne Singleton and Jason Abrams Lucy and Clayton Q. Lee 
Nicole Vicinanza and David Arnott Howard and Renee Lehr 
Julie and David Averill Drs. Paul and Jeanne Linquist 
Luis and Ramona Barrantes Doris M Yu and Jonathan B Luzar 
Ann Marie and Mark Bettis Harish and Diane Mahanty 
Barbara Blundell Eileen and Mike Marchasin 
Douglas and Pam Bodin Frank and Peggy Marinaro 
Robert Canevari Meir and Yotvat Marmor 
Christiaan and Pamela Canter Linda Jo and Michael McTeigue 
Brendan and Kathleen Casey Vasili and Natallia Metelitsa 
Fran Chen Edmond and Alyssa Moore 
Donald and Becky Corbett Shantele G Mosman 
Mark and Janae Corley Wesley and Jessica Mukai 
Joe and Marcella Dew David Richardson and Dan Neumann 
James and Kathryn Dwyer Tom and Hazel Nixon 
Brett and Anna Dyer Roger and Susan Oser 
Dennis and Mandy Eisner Eric and Kimm Ronberg 
Michele and Andrew Epstein Lisa and Michael Sallander 
Judy and Paul Fridman Gloria Jue and Bill Sans 
John and Allison Giannini Peter Langner and Gabriele Schaefer 
Steve and Cheryl Glaiser Michael Listgarten and Petra Silton 
Jon and Catherine Heintz Matthew Sheldon and Mary Smitheram-Sheldon 
John and Sue Hoffert Aya and David Spievack 
Christopher and Arwen Hogan Dacheng Peng and Yonglian Sun 
Ronald R and Mary Hundertmark Linda Tribuzi 
Alexandra James Steve and Lisa Tsuruoka 
David and Rosanne Balla Jew Colleen Sullivan and Derek Vroom 
Elmer and Nenita Jumig Bertha and Phil Watson 
Gisele Lennox and Tim Karpishin Cathy Won 
Robert and Laurie Kearns Debbie and Gene Wong 
  

COUNT   
John and Wendy Bell Lisa and Gerry Manis 
Bing Cai Ben and Renata Nordell 
Linda Callegari Bud and Evelyn O'Shaughnessy 
Denise and Kevin Canfield Ann and Tom Otonari 
Trisha Lee and Hoi Wing Chan David and Gloria Patane 
Alejandro and Maricar Chavez Kelly and David Petersen 
Teresa Chong Joe and Emily Ratti 
John and Paula Edmondson Shahfiya Razak 
Kent and Kelley Evans Regina James and Craig Rosen 
Dympna Doherty and Ken Fagan Kaushik and Sharmili Roy 
Walter Mcelroy And Theresa Fairley Jorge Sanchez-Peral and Ana Rubio 
Zhengyu and Lanlan Yu Gu Glenda Sarcos 
Robert Hardy Karla and Kevin Smith 
Dana and Martin Izenson Michael and Gina Vallee 
Tim and Moira Jester Cary and Robert Vaughan 
Bruce Koch Ben-Quan Shen and Ming-Hong Xie 
Vince and Elizabeth Kurr Mark Wu and Diane Yin 
Debra and Stephen Lew 
  
KNIGHT   
Tammi Aaker-Plante Fu Hua and Paisen Olivia Lee 



Rosario Gonzalez-Alcordo and Crispo Alcordo Herman Lee 
Scott and Catherine Angel Jim and Vicki Lee 
Christina and Tim Armstrong Rich and Jamie Leong 
Daniel and Cathy Arzaga Laura Levine 
Simone and Hermann Baer Doron Levitan 
Jeff and Marcella Ballard Wenhsiang Liao and Hsueh-Chiu Li 
Angela Comstock and Jim Bell Jue Lin 
Rodger Benard Wei Liu 
Cornelis and Andreas Bernaards Yvonne Liu 
Manuel Bernal David and Stacey Loftus 
Patti Tani and Ron Bowditch Sabrina Braccini and Roberto Lopez 
Mel and Linda Bracken Dario Lyons 
Matthew and Amy Bronstein Sonia Magnoli-Meyer 
Douglas Brooks Peter and Maria Manetas 
Michael Browne and Ellen Wimsatt Browne Veronica and Bill Mao 
Greg and Maureen Bruhns Alex and Ana Mazlumian 
Susan Buencamino Brien and Melissa McDonough 
David and Teri-Ann Candler Leslie Kulakow and Ted McKinnon 
Peter Caraher Shun and Naoko Mori 
Traci and Shannon Carrithers Tomoyuki Moriyama 
Evelyn and Michael Chai Quaeed and Aparna Motiwala 
Jay and Stella Chang Zoltan Biacs and Mandy Munnell 
Debbie and Jack Chew Dan and Annie Naar 
Tessa Kwan and Esmond Chia Masataka and Chinami Narita 
Robert and Sandra Chinca Jocelyn Nassar 
Diana Chan and Christopher Chong-Kit Sarah Nesbitt 
Kuan-Liang and Mei Chou Christine Nishimura 
Jill Coffman Fred and Doriel Nishioka 
Jean Chu Dds and James Coleman Jacob Notowitz 
Rick and Marie Dachauer James and Kathleen Odell 
Corinne Davino Craig and Julie O'Keefe 
Mary Ellen and Grover Davis Javier and Catherine Oledan 
Terri L Davis Dana Ono 
Alessio De Francesca Yvonne and Alan O'Sullivan 
Tianzhan Meng and Fangping Deng David Paolinelli 
Mae and Craig Dickson Jim and Patty Pappas 
Pete Doherty Ted and Harriet Pecot 
Robert and Rebecca Duffy Veny and Lisa Pirochta 
Hans Sep and Birgit Eeckman Michael Poimboeuf 
Carolin Lee and William Eng Randy Raphael 
Jorge A. and Sandra E. Escobar Perry Reyes 
Irina Feltsman Liz & Mike Richardson 
Claudia and Keith Ferguson Bret and Carrie Ridge 
Joe and Christy Fernando Mark and Janice Robinson 
Ariella Goodwine Fisher Mercedes M Robinson 
Margaret Flynn Karen Christensen and John Rosenberg 
Amy Sobel and Richard Follansbee Frank and Tammy Rosier 
Eric and Judy Fong Cari and Atticus Rotoli 
Ann and Stan Forman Cesare Rotundo 
Robert  T French Kristina and Robert Royse 
Ben and Debbie Friedman Kibbie Ruth 
Carlos Fuenzalida Ana E Sanchez 
Antony and Wendi Gansen Ramiro and Evelin Sanchez 
Mahshid Ghaffari and Hossein Ghazizadeh Shu Sang 
William and Darlene Giussi Yvette M Savage 
Edward Glinden Dan Schatt 
James Gogan Karen Bandy and Craig Schroeder 
Lawrence and Patricia Goity Daniel and Katherine Seto 
Lee Strieb and Shari Golan Cary and Rosalie Shaw 
Connor Graville Bernard Shek 
George and Sarah Hackman Bijaya Shrestha 
Mabel and Mike Hardman HeeSun Hong and David Skidmore 
Scott and Sharon Hartley Doug and Aileen Snodgrass 
Mark and Rosalie Helsel David Berger and Dana Spanger 
Shichang Miao and Li-Chuan Hsu Peter and Alisa Spivak 
Shirley Inouye Laura Stocker 



Ronald and Sayuri Izumi Oliver Stoiber 
Denise and Jeff Janakes Eric Sullivan 
Helen and Bob Jenkins Katsuhisa and Etsuko Suzuki 
Dawn and Dirk Jensen Molly Stump and Chris Swetlin 
Zhaozhong and Yaping  Jia Yutaka and Jennifer Takeda 
Kathy and Xin Jie Davida Talcove 
Rafael and Elaine Jison Ali and Lisa Marie Taner 
Kam Yuk and Winnie Kam Colleen Hawk And Janet Taylor 
Jennifer Kawakami Tiffany Thich 
Brian and Meredith Keefer Mark and Karen Toman 
Paul Kelaita Angelo Tonini 
Falguni Kher Valerie Tse 
Monica Klindworth Seiichi and Megumi Tsunoda 
Masayuki and Anne Marie Kodama Paul and Lisa Vande Voorde 
Samuel and Karin Kolb Annette Vanos 
Derrick and Helen Koon Terry Veevers 
Kara Kramer Anne Jarchow and Srdjan Vejvoda 
Denise and Ray Kubick Shih Ming Chang and Michelle Wang 
Jason and Janet Kwan Philip Warnes 
Benjamin and Suzanne La Mar Steve Whang 
Don and Racquel Labutay Kevin and Elissa Whorl 
Andre and Gennis Lafayette Sharon Wong 
Michael Landry Osvaldo Yano 
Eric and Jill Lang Margaret Becker and Dennis Yarak 
Robin Latta-Lyssenko Michelle R Zalba 
Chingtai Michael and Chin Karin Ma Lee 
  
DONORS   
Colleen Dieterle and Dave Abreu Richard Marchasin 
Anthony and Gina Aguerre Shawn and Jane Mason 
Robert Aguirre Gale Mayhan 
Frank and Sheri Alonso Bridget Michelsen 
Carlos and Ana Alva Karin and Pete Monchek 
Moddie and Gina Andaya Tri Nguyen 
Karen and Mark Anderson Maria Nichols 
Mike and Julie Badet Marita and Don Nickison 
Subramanyam Badri Christina Nicolosi 
Anita Siu and Dar Bahatt Paul Okada 
Thomas and Allene Ball Don and Leslie Okano 
Lori Brogdon Ian Lin and Sharon Ou 
Ken and Kathryn Buteyn James and Maribeth Ouye 
Tom Finale and Michelle Cacci-Finale Leo and Imelda Palisoc 
Gerald and Yvette Cattano John and Jacqueline Paradine 
Paul and Tammy Chun Lee Pierce 
Vivian Wang and Timothy Church Peter And Stacy Plackowski 
Julia Cook Lynne and Bill Quirke 
Denise Dautoff Ngoc Rodriguez 
Marcia L. Dean Carol Spillman and Eric Rogge 
Andrew and Kim Donoho Armando Sandoval 
Cynthia Drechsler James and Shari Sawamura 
Brigitte and Edward Ebert Robert Schulze 
Madeline and Bob Flanagan Elizabeth Scofield 
Jerry Freeman Ginger and Steve Slonaker 
Wilfido Aguilar & Aracely Fuentes Thora Cahill-Solis and Manuel Solis 
Mary Geiser C. Sue Song 
Jeff and Carol Gilbert Vidur and Elizabeth Sood 
Troy and Esther Gillette Mouna Soudah 
Wendy Golden Erin Michelle Stallings 
Bronia Whipp and Mike Gordon Eric Stocker 
Marianne Ben-Jamin and Brian Green Scott Chan and Jamie Tan 
Alex and Dolores Gutierrez Pete and Ann Tanti 
Catherine A. Hart Lynn Taylor 
Julie Hoffman Robert and Julianne Tjan 
Ivan and Carol Hui Renee Tung 
Jenny Yat Fong and Michael Hwa Jack and Elissa Uale 
Eun-Young Hwang Peter and Simone Vanos 



Lisa Iverson-Moir Marsha Versen 
Yanming Li and Zhen Jian Shu Zhang and Minh Vuong 
William and Lourdes Jones Maria A Wamsley 
John and Jennifer Kammeyer Ivana Watson 
Ken Lavezzo Leslie Wolffe 
Mark and Sandy Lazalde Marcalina Wong 
Dorthy Lebron Michael and Janice Wong 
William and Carmen Lee Soheil M and Tanya Yavari 
Glen and Katherine Lipka Lesli and Rod Young 
Na Lu Erwin and Mimi Yuen 
James and Elizabeth Lynch Rita Lillian Zamacona 
 
             

 

 

 

Alumni Donors 

Scott and Sharen Abbott Karen Lockhart 
Gabriel Amaro Bill Long 
Paul Amoroso Michael T. Love 
Barbara Anderson Joan Marr Luis 
Timothy and Melisa Argyres Jim M Maley 
Mark Baaba Pamela Mallory 
Jeana Maich Baron Mindy Malone 
Kim Batchelder Arjuna S Manning-Laisne 
Robert C. Beall Laurence Marcone 
Paul E. Boaden Stephen Maskel 
Jean A. Bottari Shawn and Jane Mason 
Edward Bright Jim Mathews 
Kathleen Brown Michael McGinnis 
Pat Brown Tom L. McMillin 
Stan Bry Scott McWhirter 
Joyce K. Burns B. Bradford Metheany III 
Sherry L. Campbell Linda Fogli-Meyer and Kenneth Meyer 
Tony Cantalupo Linda Jo and Michael McTeigue 
Robert and Bobbé Christopherson Terry Michaud 
Alfred and Roseann Clavelli John (NMI) Moore 
David W Coats Donald E Moreno 
William M. Colagiovanni Larry A Nakamura 
Robert Copeland Nelin McMurray 
George H. Coughlin Alice Nishioka 
Robert A Dean Paul Nolan 
James Dearborn, Jr. Kenneth Edward Nussbaum 
Jean Doble Barbara Ann Ottinger 
John F. Dobyns Bob Padgett 
Clifford E. Donley Harvey Pawlick 
Donald Elliott Dan Perego 
Mary and Gary Ellison Denise Peterson 
Sue Ellen Evans Ray Plate 
Leslie K Ewing Jody Quinn 
Steve Faye L.J. Reinero 
Joan Fitzgerald Mark Reischling 
Robert and Kathleen Giorgi Rolland Riley 
Gerry Glessing Don Robertson 
Walt Gmelch William S. (Rocky) Rocamora 
Cecile Gordon Larry Rodden 
Dorinda Gregg Carol Spillman and Eric Rogge 
Allen Dewitt Griffin Richard Sands 
Kathy Hayes Francisca E. Schmale 
Rob Helgesen Eileen Shadd 
Donald R. Hermansen Richard Stagner 
Wendy Jo Hogan Erin Michelle Stallings 
Linda Hollowell Sandy Steinblums 
Sally Hughes Linnie Stone 



Jeff Kahler Dan Stowell 
Mark M. Karuntzos Gregory Stephen Strong 
Barbara Ann Kilpatrick Ginny King Supple 
Judy King Kenneth E Taylor 
Katy and Dave Korsmeyer Leonora F Turkovich 
Lee E Kucera Richard & Carolyn Vermeil Foundation 
Albert Landucci Barbara Jo Viksne 
Thomas Larsen Joan Ward 
Peter R. Leadbeter Debbie Warren-Hartmen 
Lester E Lee Gail Ann Wherritt 
Sandra L. Lepley Gary Wolfe 
Beverly Levy Barbara and William Wood 
Don and Lani Leydig Scott and Michelle Wright 
Jack Leydig Joanne H Yates 
L. David Leydig Todd and Linda Zucker 
 

 
 

Corporate Matches 

 
Abbott Labs Google TE Connectivity 
Apple Home Depot Thermo Fisher Scientific 
Cisco LabCorp  TPG Global 
Colgate-Palmolive McKesson   Travelers 
eBay Oracle  Visa Inc.   
Electronic Arts PG&E Walmart 
Franklin Templeton Pfizer The Walt Disney Company 
Gap Robert Half  Workday 
Genentech Schneider Electric North America 
Gilead Sciences State Farm 
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Hillsdale High School Foundation is a 501c3 non-profit organization. Tax ID# 87-0800728 

 website: www.hillsdalehsfoundation.org 

mailing address: HHSF 63 Bovet Rd., Suite 218  San Mateo, CA 94402 

email Jennifer Russell at execdirector@hillsdalehsfoundation.org 
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